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CLUE DE PETIOMN-VILLE

SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES

May, 30, 2022

Rotarian Amir Asadi
Chair, International Service Projects
District 7230 [

Dear Rotarian Amir,

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Petion-Ville, I would like to thank your Club as
well as the different sponsors that helped raise funds to send the water filters
and Luminaid solar lanterns to Haiti for the benefit of our local communities.

This is to confirm that our Club had, in a first phase, received over 200 water
filters that we had the pleasure to distribute to the village of Sarazin
population and to some other institutions, along with at the time of
distribution, visiting Rotarian Jim Kushner from your Club.

Due to many delays with DHL and customs, unfortunately, we did not get the
lanterns delivered in time to be distributed when Rotarian Jim was still in
Haiti.

The good news is that we now have the lanterns in our possession and our
Disaster Chair and President Elect Karyne is organizing a distribution this

coming week.

We will share further details,and photos.

Yours in Rotary.
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Hétel Montana, Rue Franck Cardozo, Bourdon Pétion-Ville
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